
Bisbee Radio Project
Program Committee Meeting

June 11, 2019
7:00 PM at the Blue Mule Cafe in The Bisbee Royale

Attendance: Mitch Druckman, Stephen Yoder, Jahfree Lambo, Peter Young, Chris 
Sawyer
Absent: Mark Parsons

Meeting was called to order by Interim Station Director, Mitch Druckman at 
approximately 7:00 PM following a meeting of all of the KBRP DJs.  (Note that during 
the DJ meeting, BRP board treasurer Patricia Worth was asked to pass the Program 
Committee’s request along that the board fill the empty board/program committee 
member slot that was left vacant with the resignation of Paul Tompkins from the 
Program Committee earlier this year.)

Mitch went over a list of things that have happened since the last meeting including 
some DJ mistakes, a couple of obscenities that inadvertently made it on the air, 
scheduling changes, etc.

Now that “The B Train” and “Ballads From The Bus Stop” are no longer on the air, these 
slots needed to be filled.  Mitch reported on what playlists have been put into these slots 
so far.

“Floydian Slips”, a program that has been offered to us for free was discussed.  The 
problem so far is that we haven’t been able to actually review a whole show to 
determine whether or not it would work for us.

Petey Mequitey’s “Growing Native” program was discussed.  It was moved and 
seconded to schedule “Growing Native” 4 times a week: Sunday at around 6:00 
PM (see next section), Monday at around 11:50 AM, Thursday at around 6:45 AM, 
and Saturday at around noon.  Discussion followed.  Passed unanimously.

Patricia Worth requested to have the rebroadcast of her WomanSoul program moved 
from its current slot (8:00-10:30 AM on Tuesday) to a different slot (7:00-9:30 PM on 
Sunday).  Discussion followed.  It was moved and seconded to amend the current 
schedule thusly:  Sunday: 4:55 PM - Growing Native, 5-6 PM - Alternative Radio 
(not a change), 6-7 PM - Fiesta, 7-9:30 PM - WomanSoul, 9:30-10 PM - Old Tyme 
Radio, 10-midnight - Swing and Big Band;  Tuesday: 8-10 AM - Early Blues, 10-11 
AM - World Music.  Passed unanimously.

Next meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, July 9 at 6:00 PM.

Meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:00 PM.




